Juiy 9, 2019 usbank.com

Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development Via Overnight Delivery
Dislocated Worker Unit

P.O. Box 7972

Madison, WI 53707

Dear Wisconsin Department of Workforce Development:

Pursuant to applicable state law, notice is given of our intent to eliminate certain positions at
our operations facility located at 131 S. Barstow Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin 54701. This
action is expected to be permanent, and it will affect approximately 43 employees. The first
separations of employment will commence on or about October 1, 2019.

The name and phone number of the company official to contact for further information is:

U.S. Bank Technology and Operations Services
Karen Levinskas

Human Resources Business Partner
651-466-5794

Thank you,
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Karen Levinskas
Human Resources Business Partner




